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Representative Lehman:

Please review this bill carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.  This
bill is similar to Assembly Substitute Amendment 1 to 1999 Assembly Bill 186, except
it does not include the provisions related to manufacturing property that became law
as part of 2001 Wisconsin Act 16.
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